February 11" 2025

Senate Committee on L.abor and Business

Senate Bill 916

Dear Chair Senator Taylor, Vice-Chair Senator Bonham and members of the committee:

So the sponsors and supporters of this bill think that rewarding those who walk off the job is a good

idea, eh? I have seldom heard of anything so ridiculous. Since when did people who walk of the job

deserve the state to compensate them?

SB 916 is insulting to anyone holding down a job.

I urge you to table it and let it go no further.

Regards,
‘@%m (carens

Richard Wisner




